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Year 8 pupils are  

visiting Thorpe Park on 

Thursday 22nd July, the 

deadline to sign up for 

this trip is  

Friday 11th June. 

Price £40. 

Year 6 pupils will be visiting 

Braeside Activity Centre on 

either the 21st, 22nd or    

23rd June. 

Deadline to sign up for this trip is 

Thursday 27th May. 

 

NUTS      Oakfield Academy is not a nut-free school, however 

we aim to be as nut-free as we can.  It is not possible to provide an  

absolute guarantee that no nuts will be brought onto the premises, but 

we strive to minimise the risk.    

We currently have a few students identified with nut allergies, so 

would ask for your support by not including peanut butter/Nutella etc. 

in your child’s lunchbox.  Thank you for your support. 



 SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Your child will be 

bringing home the 

proof of their recent 

school portrait.  

Orders need to be 

placed online, instruc-

tions on how to do 

this are with the 

proof.  Proofs of the 

whole school  

photograph will be 

available later this 

term. 



 

 

 

Monday 21st June 

Tuesday 22nd June 

Wednesday 23rd June 

Look out for the consent and  

payment letter on 

Parentpay. 

 

 

 

Sadly due to the cancellation of a  

number of activities that were booked as 

part of this trip, the decision has been 

made to cancel it. Refunds will be made 

as soon as possible. We are  

currently planning an alternative trip. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Can we politely request that school meal accounts are 

kept in credit.  Parents of Year 8 pupils please ensure 

that any outstanding balances owing are paid by the 

end of the Summer Term (23rd July). 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE CAN WE POLITELY  

REMIND YOU THAT ENERGY DRINKS OF ANY KIND 

ARE NOT TO BE BROUGHT TO THE  

ACADEMY FOR CONSUMPTION 


